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The Honorable Brenda Landwehr, Chairperson 

House Committee on Health and Human Services 

300 SW 10th Avenue, Room 112-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Landwehr: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2260 by House Committee on Health and Human 

Services 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2260 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2260 would amend the Medical Student Loan Act by increasing the number of 

psychiatry students who may enter into medical student loan agreements from six to 12 students.  

The bill would also prohibit the University of Kansas School of Medicine from creating any 

substantial impediment to students switching between approved postgraduate resident training 

programs.   

 

 The University of Kansas Medical Center indicates the enactment of HB 2260 would have 

no fiscal effect on state revenues or expenditures.  

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Jeff Dewitt, University of Kansas  


